
Please contact the office if you would
like  to volunteer reading a story in
any language to St Mary’s children. 

We needyour skills



At St Mary’s we are proud of our
multilingual community of over 30

languages! 
We are happy to welcome parent volunteers
to an ‘International Storytelling Afternoon’ 

on Friday 28th June.

We would love to hear from parents who
would like to share a picture book or read or

tell our children a story in any language.
This will help to develop our children's
language and literacy skills and be a

celebration of our rich and diverse
community.

Please contact the office or let your child's
teacher know if you would like to volunteer. 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing
from you.


